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Reflection  -  Today’s readings focus on themes of trust, resurrection, and true 

happiness. They highlight the importance of relying on God and the hope found in 

Jesus Christ’s resurrection. They remind us that true happiness is found in faith and 

reliance on God, not in worldly things. 
 

Trust in God: Jeremiah warns against trusting in human strength and calls for trust 

in God. True happiness comes from relying on God, not on ourselves. 

True Happiness: In Luke, Jesus teaches about the blessings of the poor and hungry. 

He contrasts their future joy with the sorrow of the rich and satisfied. 

Warnings of Woe: Jesus warns those who are rich, full, and laughing now. Their 

comfort is temporary, and they need to seek true happiness in God. 
 

https://young-catholics.com/3489/6th-sunday-in-ordinary-time-year-c/ 

Feb 22-23         Ariah Park  6 .00 p.m.  Sat  Mass 

 Mass   Barmedman 8.00 a.m. Temora  10.00 a.m.  Sunday 

  Liturgy   Ardlethan 9.00 a.m.   Barellan   10.00 a.m. 



Roster   Feb 23rd Leader:   Suzanne Lucas  Reader:  Andrina Norden 

   Ex. Minister :  Ian Lucas 

Dates: Ash Wednesday      5th March 

  Palm Sunday      13th April 

  Good Friday          18th   April 

         Easter Sunday            20th April 

Lent 

With Ash Wednesday, the first day of Lent fast approaching you 

might like to give consideration to how your Lenten journey will 

take place this year. Lent is a call to holiness.  It encourages us to 

look honestly at our lives, Lent is a time to listen more intently to the 

Word of God and enable it to penetrate our hearts.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholics have been invited to embark on a journey of faith and transformation as the 

Jubilee Year of Hope begins around the world. A Jubilee Year, proclaimed every 25 

years, is a special year set aside to encourage pilgrimage, repentance and spiritual 

renewal. The theme for this year, chosen by Pope Francis, is ‘Pilgrims of Hope.’ 

“Hope does not disappoint,” the Holy Father said, urging the faithful to rediscover the 

value of pilgrimage and uncover the signs of hope by getting involved in Works of 

Mercy. 

You can find out more about the Pilgrims of Hope Jubilee by going to https://

www.catholicvoice.org.au/daily-voice/ and follow the links. There you can watch a 

video posted by Archbishop Prowse about the Jubilee Year and the pilgrimage in our 

Parish. 


